Lisa Pryor

441 Alder St W

Apt 2

Dunnville, On

N1A 1S!

905 701 9640

lpryors@hotmail.com


October 28, 2009

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th  Floor

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attn: Board Secretary

RE: EB-2009-0265

My statements and questions concerning the proposed increase that Haldimand County Hydro Inc. are asking for is as follows:

Is Haldimand County looking to increase their rates because there is a bill in Parliament looking to lower rates for people on disabilities and lower incomes? (Bill 150) Green Energy and Green Economy Act, 2009

As Haldimand County must be aware the large amount of elderly, disabled, young families that live in this area that are on fixed incomes. Many of these are trying desperately to make ends meet.  With this proposed increase it becomes the point of eating or paying utilities. Haldimand County Hydro as I have found out most of these houses and apartments etc. where Haldimand Hydro is actually billing is change late fees instead of changing their dates of when the bills are due. 

So that people on CPP or OW are paying for late fees. Which I am sure is adding up in their coffers. Many of these people can’t make their funds last till the due date of their utilities. 
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Is Haldimand County looking to increase their rates because more people are using energy efficient means of using their utilities. 

As an example : I have changed all my lights and water taps , shower head to energy efficient I have not notice any difference at all.

I do know that from where I lived last year to my current residence my hydro has doubled. 

I look forward to hearing more of this proposal. 

Sincerely 

Lisa Pryor

441 Alder st W

apt 2 

Dunnville ON N1A 1S1

905 701 9640

lpryors@hotmail.com

